
The Chancellor, President and Vice-Chancellor,  
and the Senate of Carleton University 

send warmest congratulations and best wishes to 

The University of British Columbia
on the occasion of the installation of 

Dr. Benoit-Antoine Bacon
as President and Vice-Chancellor

Given at Vancouver, Canada this 
22nd day of November, 2023




